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Orexo’s annual report for 2008 released 

 

Orexo’s annual report for 2008 has been published and is available at www.orexo.se. 
The printed version of the annual report will be distributed by post to shareholders 
and other stakeholders starting week 16.  

The English version of the annual report will be available on Orexo’s website and in 
printed format during May. 
 

 

For more information, please contact:  
Johan Andersson, Investor Relations Manager, Orexo  
Tel: +46 (o) 702-10 04 51  
E-mail: johan.andersson@orexo.com 

 

 

 
Note: 
This is information that Orexo AB (publ) is required to disclose pursuant to the Swedish Securities Markets Act. The 
information was provided for public release on April 6, 2009 at 12.00 CET. 


